
Dear Students and 
Parents,                                                                                       
            Welcome! Fourth grade is an exciting year, full of academic and 
personal growth. As we travel through this year, communication and 
high expectations are crucial for success. We will keep you informed of 
your child’s progress and needs, and we hope you will keep us informed as well. We recognize 
the important role you play as your child’s first and best teacher, so we ask for your support 
and guidance as we progress through this school year. 
 On the first day of school, don’t forget a healthy snack, your lunch or lunch money, any 
important papers that need to be returned to school, and a big smile! The following items will 
be necessary supplies for fourth grade. Please ONLY send in the supplies listed below; we do 
not have extra storage space in the students’ desks for additional materials.  
 

▪ Headphones (No Airpods or Bluetooth connectives, please)  
▪ Stylus for the iPad (No Apple Pens, please)  
▪ 1 Binder (2 inches- one that zips up preferred) 
▪ 1 Spiral Notebook 
▪ 1 plastic three- hole punched folder 
▪ 2 packs of pencils—Pre-Sharpened (Ticonderoga tend to be the best) 
▪ 1 Large Eraser        
▪ 1 Highlighter (any color) 
▪ 2 packs of EXPO or Whiteboard Markers 
▪ Colored Pencils to be stored in pencil box 
▪ Pencil box or pouch that will fit inside desk 
▪ 4 glue sticks 
▪ 1 pair of child-size scissors 
▪ Clorox or Lysol Wipes (1 small container) or a bottle of hand sanitizer 
▪ 3 boxes of tissues  

 

Thank you in advance for your support. We’re looking forward to a fantastic year!! 

 See you Monday, August 26th!  

          Enjoy the rest of your summer, 

                                         Mr. Barlow, Mr. Curry, Ms. O’Connor, and Mrs. Waldron 


